
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD 0038/10 

 

29 March 2016 

 

To: All Nautical Licence Training Centres 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE – No 3 

 

 

Basic Seamanship and Safe Boathandling:  Revised Syllabus for the course 

leading to the issuance of a Nautical Licence 

issued under the Small Ships Regulations S.L.499.52 

 

Reference is made to Important Notice – No 2 dated 24 February 2016 regarding the 

above mentioned course. 

 

The Authority is still in the process of reviewing the course material which has been 

submitted by training centres to date. 

 

Due to various circumstances no training centre has as yet been re-approved. 

 

All training centres are being notified that the date for entry into force of the revised 

requirements and syllabus will now be effective for all exams as from 1st May 2016. 

 

Training centres failing to comply will have the approval temporarily suspended until 

such time that the necessary documentation is approved by the Authority. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

TRANSPORT MALTA 

 

 

 

 

 

Capt D Bugeja 

Chief Officer 

Port & Yachting Directorate 

 

 


